
 MONROE COUNTY FIRE MARSHALS 

 & INSPECTORS ASSOCIATION 

  
MEETING MINUTES – FEBRUARY 17, 2021 

VIRTUAL MEETING HELD VIA WEBEX 
 

 

Meeting called to order by President David at 10:05 am.  There were 31 attendees.  

 

Call for Quorum: 

Executive Officers 

 ✓President Jeffery David 

 ✓Vice President Dave Saur 

 Treasurer Pat Inzer 

 ✓Recording Secretary Sean McAdoo 

 

Distinguished Guests 

 Eric Bradshaw, NYS DOS 

 

Officer Reports: 

Secretary: 

• Secretary McAdoo reported January minutes are prepared and will be sent 

out once email password is resolved, hopefully later today.  

• On motion of David Saur, seconded by Dave Tytler, there were no objections 

to accepting the report 

 

Treasurer  

• Treasurer Inzer was having computer issues and could not log on; no report. 

 

Vice President  

• Vice President Saur announced the website host merged with another 

company, and over the past few weeks have been migrating to new server. 

The new sever is much more secure and comes with hosted emails for 

executive officers.  When you check the new site out, if you want to add your 

contact information to the directory, please let VP Saur know.    

• Conference will probably be pushed back to mid to late summer, as venues 

are not accepting bookings.  Plan is still to do 24 hours in two locations to 

minimize exposure.  VP Saur has the approved 2021 class list and is putting 

together the program.  

 

President  

• President David reminded the members of the recent email that offers grant 

opportunities for code enforcement.   

• MCFMIA is hosting online training on the same day of the meeting, put on by 

Chris Roth for PDE credit.  Today is the first (dryer fires); next month will be 
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conducting fire inspections (you will need fire and property maintenance 

codes handy).   Attendees must pre-register so accurate attendance records 

can be kept.  President David recommends you log in via computer instead of 

calling in, to help with verification. 

 

 

Committee Reports: 

Joe Manuse Foundation 

• Chris Roth reminded the membership abou the Gates Professional 

Firefighter donation.  If smoke detectors are needed, please contact him.  

 

Old Business 

• none 

 

New Business 

• Chris Roth directed a question towards Eric Bradshaw if he knew of a change 

to our DOS regional rep.  Eric followed up with information that there is a 

Monroe County based rep named David Farley; Eric will forward the contact 

information to the President. 

• VP Saur reported that Treasurer Inzer is trying to update email addresses.  

When you register, please put down your current email so he can verify our 

records. 

• President David said once he know the executive board has their emails 

working, he will send an email to the membership from the new account.  

Generally, it is the name of the position @mcfmia.org  

 

Next Meeting: March 17, 2021, as a WebEx meeting.   

 

Meeting Adjourned: 10:33 pm 

 


